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NAMCO CONTROL S

7567 TYLER BOULEVARD MENTOR, OHIO 44060 . (216) 9464900

May 29, 1980 -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 9]hh j'|
Region IV '

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 |' '

Arlington, Texas 76012 i [...' 4E
''Attention: Uldis Potapovs, Chief

Vendor Inspection Branch
_

Subj ect: Docket No. 99900378/80-01
QA Program Inspection February 11-14, 1980

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letter of April 29, 1980, and Notice
of Deviation which indicated that Namco Controls' Quality Assurance
Program was deficient in the area of documented procedures.

Namco Controls acknowledges that the Documentations of Procedures re-
ferenced in your notice are incomplete in the following areas:

1. Engineering Changes & Design Review
2. Material Review Board
3. Lalibration Procedures

We are in the process of documenting the procedures in the above areas,
and we expect to have these completed by October 1, 1980.

With respect to the items listed below, we expect to have complete
documentation by February 1, 1981:

1. Internal Audits
2. Procurement Controls

'3. Material Storage

Upon completion of these written procedures, we understand that Namco
Controls will be in full compliance with the requirements of 10CFR50.

Thank you for your interest in our behalf.

Verv truly yours,
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, .
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N. E. Swanson .

President
NAMCO CONTROLS
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